Health and Disability Commissioner
24 May 2018 Te Toihau Hauora, Hauatanga

Jason Mcintosh

By email: fyi-request-7856-192c8163@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mclntosh

Re: Information Request
Our ref: E18HDC01946

I refer to your request via the FYl website on 17 May 2018 relating to autism levels in
New Zealand.

Your request was considered under the Official Information Act 1982. | have
transferred your request to the Ministry of Health pursuant to section 14 of the
Official Information Act because HDC does not hold this information, but | believe
that the information is held by the Ministry.

You may seek a review of this decision from the Office of the Ombudsman.

Jane King .
Associate Commissioner, Legal
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